
 

 

May 5, 2020 

From: Dennis Stoddard, Supreme Master 

As States and Churches begin to reopen, there will be requests made for Honor Guard / Color 
Corps services.  Most communities are mandating that citizens wear protective face masks 
and to continue to observe safe distancing of ten or less to a group.  If a District Master 
receives a request for a call out, the Master should observe local laws and regulations 
regarding safety.   If protective face masks are to be worn while serving in uniform, the face 
mask shall be a “plain black mask” with elastic ear loops. 

To keep with our uniformity standards no other color or special design mask may be worn with 
our uniform.  

 

Masks can be purchased through Amazon for $3.99 plus shipping for a package of 10.  Below 

is the link: 

https://www.amazon.com/gp/product/B086928XWJ/ref=ox_sc_mini_detail?ie=UTF8&p

sc=1&smid=A3VZO5V4GFBV1A 


